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Lost or Stolen FOID or CCL Card 

A lost or stolen FOID or CCL card should not be entered into the LEADS Article file.  If a FOID or 
CCL card is reported lost or stolen, a LEADS Administrative Message should be sent to ISP Firearm 
Services Bureau (FSB) at CDC/KYW or ORI/IL0848600. Include the following information: 

• Card number 
• Card Holder’s Name 
• Card Holder’s DOB 
• Whether the card was lost or stolen 

FSB personnel will complete the proper transactions to update the computerized record by 
indicating that it is a lost or stolen card.  Please contact the ISP Firearm Services Bureau (217/782-
7980) with questions. 

 

 

 


